adders.org ADHD Awareness Week Children's Competition

For the National ADHD Awareness Week "ADHD is REAL" adders.org is running a Children's Competition for any child who wishes to enter
During the week small pictures of either the adders.org logo of the 2 snakes or the official ADDISS logo for the Awareness Week of the face will appear on a number of the pages throughout the site

There will be 20 of these pictures appearing throughout the week starting on Monday 18th September 2006 and finishing on Saturday 23rd September 2006 

All 20 could be there on the first day but this may not be the case!  Some may be there on the Monday and more could appear on other days so the children will need to keep alert and keep searching 

The pictures will only appear on the main type of pages - by that I mean the main topic pages so therefore those pages that are listed in the main menu on the left hand side of the pages plus the home page.  Also on all of the pages on the Kids Section, all of the pages on the ADDerwards Section, all of the pages on the Social Stories Section and all of the pages on the Charity Stall Section.  This is a total of 53 pages.
So there that is a huge clue as to where to find these logo pictures!!

By Saturday 23rd September 2006 all 20 of these logo / pictures will have appeared on some of these pages.

What the children have to do is to check through the pages and find the picture / logo and make a note of which picture / logo is on which page:-

e.g. the adders snakes logo is on the kid's main page or the awareness week face logo is on the social stories page for getting dressed.

Once they have all 20 written down the child will need to ask mum to send this by email to me at support@adders.org giving me the name and address of the child.  Then at the end of the Awareness Week we will check all of these replies and every child who gets all 20 correct will receive a small prize and certificate to say that they have got all 20 correct in the "adders.org ADHD Awareness Week Children's Competition"
Awareness Week was not only devised to raise awareness of the condition but also to help ADHD groups and organisations to raise their local profiles and also help to raise funds for them as well.  Therefore we at adders.org would appreciate it if all those who enter their child for the competition was to donate £1 per child to adders.org via the donations page on adders.org - this will be a way for adders.org to do a small bit of fund raising during the awareness week to help with our own costs and also to be able to send some of the donations to addiss to help toward the costs of the awareness week  - however having said that no child's entry will be discounted if this is not done - all children who enter the competition and get all 20 correct will receive a prize and certificate no matter what!!  Having said that obviously all donations above that amount would be extremely welcome(
So come on parents encourage your children to take part in this event it really is quite a simple way of getting involved in the Awareness Week

Just so you know what the pictures look like have put a copy of both below!!
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